
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School,
St. Joseph’s Way, Jarrow,

NE32 4PJ.
0191 5364311

www. stjosephsjarrow.co.uk
office@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk

@stjosephsjarrow

Head Teacher: Mr. P. Craig

Tuesday, 9th November 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to offer you the opportunity for your child to start Nursery in January 2022 for 15

hours per week.

The session would be from 12.10pm until 3.10pm Monday to Friday until the end of the summer

term in 2022. From September 2022 you can apply for 30 hours per week, further details will

follow in the summer term.

Please return the form below by 26th November 2021 to confirm if you would like to accept this

offer.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher

mailto:office@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk


Nursery admissions January 2022

Pupil forename

Pupil surname

Gender

Full Address

Post Code

Child’s Date of
Birth

I confirm that I would like to accept the Nursery place for my child to attend St
Joseph’s Nursery for 15 hours per week from Tuesday 4th January 2022 from
12.10pm until 3.10pm.

Full name of
parent/carer

Signature of
parent/carer

Email address of
parent/carer

Date

Please note, attending St Joseph’s Catholic Nursery does NOT guarantee your child

a place in Reception at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary.


